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Department of Healthcare Professions (DHP) / Ministry of Public Health 

Delegating healthcare facilities with the responsibility to ensure that healthcare practitioners 
meet the requirements of Cardiopulmonary Resuscitation (CPR) courses.

•  All Healthcare practitioners in the state of Qatar (Governmental & Private sector)
• All Healthcare facilities/ Focal points in the state of Qatar (Governmental & Private sectors) 

22 February 2024

“Greetings from the Department of Healthcare Professions (DHP),” 

As part of the ongoing evaluation process conducted by the department on its regulatory policies in accordance 
with international best practices, and in its commitment to distribute responsibilities in a manner that serves the 
interests of the healthcare sector and patient safety, DHP announces the full delegation of responsibility to 
healthcare facilities to ensure that their sta� of healthcare practitioners undergo CPR courses in accordance with 
the department’s policy.

Therefore, healthcare practitioners must meet the requirements of CPR courses according to the established policy. 
However, they are not required to submit any of these courses in their licensure/renewal applications. Each 
healthcare facility is obligated to maintain a record containing information and documents related to the completion 
of these courses by practitioners and provide this information to DHP upon request for auditing purposes.

For further information, contact: dhpregistration@moph.gov.qa 

Thank you for your cooperation, Department of Healthcare Professions
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